03/01/2018 Mail — stevebinch@hotmail.com

The Hague

Low Newbiggin Estate <holidays@lownewbiggin.co.uk>

Wed 15/11/2017 14:56

To:steve bincham <STEVEBINCH@HOTMAIL.COM>;

CcLow Newbiggin Estate <holidays@lownewbiggin.co.uk>;

Steve

Contact made with the World Court in The Hague.

They normally don’t deal with personal matters however given the matter is of serious public interest they have
given me an email and postal address in order that we send FULL particulars of our grievance so that they can
consider whom if anyone has the Jurisdiction to look at this.

They did not sound hopeful that it was their cal, however are happy to log it on their system for review.

The ICC is defiantly not the correct route for the reporting of criminal behaviour and registration of a Private
criminal charge and claims in this matter. The Crown Court in the UK is the correct forum.

Paul.
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